
 

 

OFT Bank Transfer Details 

The OFT strongly recommends that payments are made by card to avoid delays in issuing 

licences! 

Payments made by card are processed automatically and contain accurate references to identify what 

the payment is for. They are therefore significantly quicker to process and allow the OFT to issue 

licences quicker.  

Card payment details are sent automatically by e-mail. If you have not received them please contact: 

business.licensing@oft.gov.gi  

 

Bank transfer details: 

If you are unable to pay by card, please use the details below. While we will do our utmost to process 

these payments as soon as possible, please note that bank transfers may take up to a week to be 

processed. Until this is done we will not be able to issue your licence, even if you are able to produce a 

transfer confirmation from your bank.  

 

The OFT cannot accept responsibility for any delays in licences being issued as a result of difficulties 

in identifying your bank transfer. To avoid delays it is very important that: 

1. the reference number is included with the transfer (this is normally the licence number); and 

2. the right amount is sent (if the incorrect amount is sent the transfer will be reversed). 

 

Reference:  Remember to include your reference number! 

Bank Name:  NatWest Bank PLC 

Account Name: Government General Account 

Sort Code:  606060 

Bank Account:  48079685 

 

For any queries please e-mail: business.licensing@oft.gov.gi 
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